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NEWSLETTER - SEPTEMBER 1977

Hello, Friends

Things are getting underway again after the long(?)
summer. With your help things could really start
to move in Guelph and nearby. Here are a few
possibilities if you think you might have a few
hours to spare each month - that's all it takes

to get things done!
GAYLINE - is still active after two years of operation, even

though all we have right now is our recording. We would .
like to have volunteer counsellors one night or more per
week - either at the office or in their own homes if we
can arrange call foewarding (Gayline would be switched to
ring at your nuﬁber) | '

COMMITTEES - our Education, Social Activities, Finance and

" Political Action Committess need some new blood - come

to the next meeting and find out what is happening.

MONTHLY DANCES - These are our ONLY money source other than
memberships. The regular dance organizer will be away
for several months, and therefore help is é:EgE?E?ST;
needed. If you can, help during October or November, please
call Jim or Paul at 822{J)- If you have a car, we'd really
appreciate if we could use it one evening in a month. Besides,
if you help at the dance you get in free and receive a free
drink of your choice! IF WE DON'T HAVE OUR MONTHLY DANCE
WE WILL FOLDII!1I1l ,

OFFICE - we need people to sit in the office so that shy but
nice people will come and visit.

PROJECTS - We have a TV project underway with Guelph Cable TV.
We need some gay people to interview and dideas for what may
become a monthly show. Pretty good for Guelph, eh?
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NE — COMING EVENTS ] -

Wednesday Sept. 7 - 8 pm - a short drop-in in Rm. 334, Univ. Centre,
after which we shall retire to the Court vern, on _—
Macdonnell St. downtown. NOTE OUR NEW MEETING LOCATION

friday Sept. 9 - September DANCE at the Country Schoolhouse,
611 Silvercreek Parkway, just north of Woodlawn Ave. 9pm.
- call 822@) if you can help set up/operate/pulldown.
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MORE COMING EVENTS

Wednesday Sept. 14 - GAYORIENTATION - we will greet new and
old friends back to the University. Room 334, U, Centre,
beginning at 8 pm. Free refreshments. '

Wednesday Sept. 21 - FILM - "The Naked Civil Servant" - This
is a delightful and true story about a man who ‘came out’
in Britain in the 1920's. It traces his 1life from the
early years at home up until 1975, when the film was
made. Room 334, University Center, beginning at 8 pm.

We hope to turn the Courtyard Tavern in downtown Guelph into
a regular informal meeting place. It was the concensus at a
recent meeting that this would be a nice place to frequent.
So on Wednesday nights when we don't have a meeting, or after
our drop-ins, that's where you'll find some people.



